The new web site for the Northern Ontario Railroad Museum
and Heritage Centre is up and running. Developed by Susan
MacArthur as part of a 20 week project funded by Human Resources
Development Canada, the site will give on-line visitors an interesting
tour of the museum and its’ resources. There are also links to other
railroad museums and related sites. The NORMHC site has been
designed to be clean and casy to read so that everyone is able to
navigate through it easily and will be encouraged to visit the actual
museum. Using a program called Adobe GoLive, Susan developed
the new design so that it can be easily be updated by museum staff
and  volunteers. The new web address is
northrnontariorailroadmuseum.com. The site can also be reached
through the NORMHC link at capreolonline. If you are still looking
for something a little different for someone on your Christmas list,
drop by the museum gift shop to see the variety of railway related
items that would be perfect stocking stuffers, as well as a selection
of books, videos, T-shirts and specialty items. Call the museum at
858-5050 to arrange a visit.
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